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_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Halifax Regional Water Commission has filed its Future Regulatory Scenarios 
Study.  The Study will inform the development of the next Halifax Water Compliance 
Plan and, subsequently, the next iteration of the Integrated Resource Plan (IRP). The 
objectives of this report include: 
 
• Document the current regulatory environment as it pertains to Halifax Water 

facilities and systems. 
 

• Summarize regulatory trends in the Water, Wastewater and Stormwater sectors 
at the provincial and federal levels. 
 

• Identify potential future regulations and/or guidelines that may need to be 
considered in capital project planning and implementation. 

 
The Board has determined it will allow Information Requests (IRs) to Halifax Water 
and input by parties by way of a paper hearing process and the following timetable 
will apply: 
 

Notices of Intervention Tuesday, May 14, 2024 
IRs issued to Halifax Water Thursday, May 16, 2024 
Halifax Water responses to IRs Thursday, May 23, 2024 
Comments from Interested Parties Thursday, June 6, 2024 
Reply Comments by Halifax Water Thursday, June 13, 2024 

 
 
A copy of this Application may be viewed on the Board’s website at  
https://nsuarb.novascotia.ca/ by clicking on “Matters & Evidence”, and in the “Go 
Directly to Matter”, search box, enter Matter No. M11648.  
 
Contact information for the Board is as follows: Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board, 
PO Box 1692, Stn. “M”, Halifax, NS, B3J 3S3. Fax (902) 424-3919. Email 
board@novascotia.ca.  
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